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Dear Committee Members, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.   

I oppose SB1187.  The climate change hoax is up and everyone knows it.  The truth 

is that humans do not cause climate change.  The whole thing is about scaring 

people, and conning money out of them.  It's over. Wake up. We do not need to 

spend one more dime of Oregonians money on anything related to climate change.  

We are over-taxed as it is, and costs are up on everything, thanks to irresponsible 

legislation and rule-making.  Let's get back to letting Oregonians work and keep more 

of their money.  All the hard working people that you have been trying to put out of 

business - loggers, farmers and other natural resource workers already take care of 

the land and the resources.  Oregon could be a very rich state if it were managed 

properly.   

VOTE NO ON SB1187 

Sincerely, 

Karen Schmidlin 

Washington County 


